
4th Grade Summer Reading Requirements 

4th Grade- "The One and Only Ivan" 

Students entering the 4th grade are required to read Katherin Applegate's book, The One and 

Only Ivan, prior to the beginning of the first day of school. Students are also required to 

complete the attached packet of questions over the book. These are due on the first day back to 

school. Students will take a novel test during the first week of school. 

Please stress to your child the importance of reading over the summer break. Reading keeps the 

brain active, helps students practice important reading skills, and improves processing skills. 










